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Wednesday 2nd April 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have arranged for Year 2 to visit Berkeley Castle in Term 5 as part of 
their Kings, Queens and Castle topic in History. This will be an exciting opportunity for the children to learn 
about Kings and Queens of the past and to see a historic British castle. During the day, the children will take 
part in a variety of workshops, including a tour of the castle. 
 

Both Birch and Sycamore class will visit Berkeley Castle on Wednesday 21st May 2025. We will be leaving school 
at 8:045am so please ensure your child arrives at the earlier time of 8.30am via the main school entrance. 
Please ensure a prompt arrival, and no later than 8:35am. Children will return to school for the usual pick-up 
time of 3:15pm.   
 
Children will need to be in full school uniform and bring a light coat weather dependent. As we will be out of 
school during lunch time a packed lunch and drink will also be required. There is no need for any extra money 
as we won’t have time to visit the gift shop. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £17.75 per child. Payments and consents are to be made via ParentPay please. 
Payment item is available on ParentPay from today. 
 
We are really looking forward to this exciting opportunity to visit Berkeley Castle and would very much like for 
all children to attend. If you do have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Gale & Miss Jackson 
Year 2 Class Teachers 
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